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Malave, Erin

From: corphelp

Sont: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 1:28 PM

To: ‘Mary Cigna'

Cc: CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: Mato Managment, LLC / A.G. Royce Southwest, LLC

The attached email has been forwarded to the proper section for update.

Re: Mato Management LL C

Document number L.10000010802

To Whom It May Concern: ‘
The mailing address fort he above limited liability company is as follows:
7505 Mallard Way, Unit H

Santa Fe, NM 87507

Rob
Internet Access

From: Mary Cigna [mailto:mcigna@mmsslaw.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 11:32 AM

To: corphelp

Cc: caley@agroycegroup.cam; Cralg Mandell

Subject: Mato Managment, LLC / A.G. Royce Southwest, LLC

On March 11, 2010, I sent in a request for address corrections on the above entitites (see attached). To date,
neither has been changed. Please advise.

Respectfully,
Mary Cigna, Paralegal

Moskowitz, Mandell, Salim & Simowitz, P.A.
800 Corporate Drive, Suite 500
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334

Telephone (954) 491-2000

Direct Line (954) 776-9224

Facsimile (954) 491-2000

email address mcigna@mmsslaw.com

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclesure under applicable law. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please delete it and notify us immediately.
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CIRCULAR 230 DISCLAIMER: The IRS now requires written advice (including electronic communications)
regarding one or more Federal (i.e., United States) tax issues to meet certain standards, Those standards involve a
detailed and careful analysis of the facts and applicable law which we expect would be time consuming and costly. We
have not made and have not been asked to make that type of analysis in connection with any advice given in this e-
mail. As a result, we are required to advise you that any Federal tax advice rendered in this e-mail is not intended or
written to be used and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed by the IRS.

In the event you would like us to perform the type of analysis that is necessary for us to provide an opinion that does
not require the above disclaimer, as always, please feel free to contact us directly.




